
REMEMBERING

Brian Hudson
April 22, 1954 - February 1, 2016

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Greg and Karen Lonsdale

Relation: Friend for many years

Dear Alan and all the Hudson family:

We extend our most sincere sympathy to all of you upon the loss of Jimmie.

Warmest personal regards,

Karen & Greg Lonsdale and family

Tribute from Gerry Toporowski

Relation: long time friend

l just can't believe your no longer with us Jim so many good memories my sincere sympathy  to your

family.

Tribute from Mimi ( Hooper) Zuyderduyn

Relation: friend

Jim was a friend of mine, up in Tahsis.  We went on double dates, and were teenagers in a small town

together.  Always fun, thoughtful and quite a character.  I saw him again in Duncan after his ocean

adventure but we didn't cross paths again.   I do remember him with fondness. My condolences to his

family.

Tribute from Joan Tuff

Relation: Yes

I've lost a very good friend of 32 years and I'll miss you.  Rosemary Owen

I'll miss seeing you on my walks.  Your were a good neighbor.   Bob and Joan Tuff

Tribute from Kathy Elzinga/Anderson

Relation: Friend for more than 30 yrs.

It is with great sadness that I heard of the passing of one great friend that I had for so many years. 

Even with me marrying and moving to Washington State for 20 yrs. I still kept in touch with my Friend,

Jim.  What great trip that I had with Jim was the trip to Ucluelet with him and my Daughter, Buffy.  The



great memories we had of going to the Jolly Rancher and the Galaxy.  I will forever remember the

great times we had.  So glad that I got in touch with Jim when I moved back to the Island in 2013.  You

will be missed so very much. 

To the Family, I send my deepest condolences. 

Jim, will remain in my heart, forever.

    Sincerely, Kathy.

Tribute from Heather Davie

Relation: Relationship - How did you know the deceased?

I am so sorry to hear of Jim's passing. We first met in 1976 when I worked at the Duncan Mohawk and

he was driving that blue van. The connection stayed and we would see each other off and on over the

years. My condolences to the family.


